
Health unions threaten strike action over pay
 Croatia 

Health unions were due to meet the government on 23 August to continue 
negotiations over the current collective agreement and previously agreed pay 
increases. The unions are threatening strike action if there is not a positive outcome 
and confirmation that pay increases included in the current collective agreement 
will be honoured. Pay increases of 3% (in August) for health workers in general and 
4% (in October) for staff with diagnostic responsibilities are part of the annex to the 
collective agreement in force until 31 October. However, the government said it 
wouldn't confirm the increases, leading to an angry response from the unions and 
the current negotiations.
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